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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 

International expert workshop on the removal and mitigation of perverse, and the 

promotion of positive, incentive measures 

 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

This is with reference to notification 2009-045 dated 1 May 2009 regarding the expert 

workshop on the removal and mitigation of perverse and the promotion of positive incentive 

measures.  

 

The Secretariat has been informed by several governments that they are still in the 

process of selecting suitable experts for nomination.  I am therefore pleased to extend the 

deadline for the nomination of experts to 31 July 2009.  The deadline for the submission of 

relevant information, including analyses and studies, which would be of use for the work of the 

experts is also extended to the same date. 

 

I am also pleased to confirm that the workshop will take place from 6 to 8 October in the 

premises of UNEP’s Division of Technology, Industry and Economics (DTIE), in Paris, France. 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 

Executive Secretary 
 


